January 8, 2021

HEALTH

DOH-Miami-Dade opens limited number of Miami-Dade County
COVID-19 vaccine appointments

Contact:
Communications Office
786-336-1276

Miami, FL — The Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County opens a limited
number of COVID-19 vaccine appointments for seniors ages 65 and older by
appointment only.

The appointments will be available today starting at 4 pm Friday, January 8 through a
scheduling tool in partnership with Miami-Dade County at miamidade.gov/vaccine. The
website is also available in Spanish at miamidade.gov/vacuna and in Haitian Creole at
miamidade.gov/vaksen.

Demand for vaccines is currently much greater than existing supply. Appointments will
close once the availability of vaccines have been depleted and will reopen once additional
vaccines are received. Please continue to check miamidade.gov/vaccine for updates.

The vaccine being offered requires a second dose. At the time of vaccination, individuals
will receive information regarding the second dose. After receiving the vaccine, individuals
will be required to remain seated for 15-30 minutes for medical monitoring.

The Department has a dedicated 24/7 Call Center available for questions regarding
COVID-19. The number to call is 1 (866) 779-6121 or via email at
COVID-19@flhealth.gov.
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About the Florida Department of Health

The department works to protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida
through integrated state, county and community efforts.

Follow us on Twitter at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the
Florida Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov
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